
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 27, 2017 11:44:41 AM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-07-17 11:54 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Dennis  Savery

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Enough is enough! If you were running a private business you would've been broke a long time ago.
Start at the top and start cleaning your house and get it in order.  Get rid of your different Business
Sectors and go back to Hydro One. Eliminate all those extra unnecessary Directors, Managers,
Supervisors, Middle Management positions. Get your house in order and stop draining Ontario's hard
working people's money or we'll all be in the dark ages again.
Stop giving our Hydro away to the States that we pay to produce because of your incapability to run
your business. Small Businesses are getting hurt enough by minimum wage increases.
Sincerely,
One of Many Thousands Disgruntled Customers

-- Attachment --
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